
 

Meet the Current Family Medicine Residents 

 

 

Abdul Al Hout, MD - PGY 3- Chief Resident 

 
Medical School: St. George’s University of London 

 

 

  

 

Anuj Singh, MD - PGY 3- Chief Resident 

 

Medical School:  Mahatma Gandhi Memorial College and Hospital 

 

 

 

Amrita Dhanoa, MD – PGY 2 
 

Medical School: American University of Antigua College of Medicine 

 

 

 

 

  Clare Rech, MD – PGY 2 

 
Medical School: Lake Erie College of Medicine 

 

 

 

Rama Subedi, MD – PGY 2 

 
Medical School: Samaj Vittik Medical College 

 



 

 

John Tomich, MD – PGY 2 

 
Medical School: Northeast Ohio Medical University 

 

 

Natasha Wolf Pacheco, MD – PGY 2 

 
Medical School: Ross University School of Medicine 

 

 

 

 

Madiha Ali, MD – PGY 1 

 
Medical School:  Ross University School of Medicine 

 

  

 

Tanveer Brar, MD – PGY 1 

  
Medical School:  Aureus University School of Medicine 

 

 

 

Renee Brumbaugh, MD – PGY 1 
 

Medical School:  Northeast Ohio Medical University 

 

  

 

Raymond Vaio, DO – PGY 1 

Medical School:  Ohio University Heritage College of Osteopathic Medicine 

 

 

 

 



• Alumni Profiles 

 

  

Stephen Adu-Yeboah, MD 

Class of 2020 

“The program prepared me to be able to face anything in primary care. I had 

the privilege to care for many patients with complicated cases and multiple 

comorbidities. This made the experience challenging in the beginning but 

with the guidance of the great faculty we have at YPC, I learned a lot and 

after completing the program I feel very comfortable even with those 

difficult cases. I feel privileged to have learned from some of the brightest and most experienced 

doctors in the field of primary care. The staff is also amazing!” 

 

Alberto Arias, MD 

Class of 2020 

“The atmosphere at St E’s FM residency is a welcoming and friendly 

one which made my job as a resident much less stressful than anticipated. 

The education from the real-life experience is second to none and prepared 

me so the that now I am able to work on my own confidently.” 

 

 

Michael Cratsley, MD 

Class of 2020 

“From the beginning of my residency, I knew that sports medicine fellowship 
was a goal of mine. The Mercy Health St. Elizabeth’s Youngstown Family 
Medicine Residency not only provided me with the tools to become a well-
rounded, board-certified family physician but allowed me to tailor my 
experience during residency to include concussion care for local high 

schools, elective rotations and research opportunities to make me a competitive primary care sports 
medicine fellowship candidate.” 



 
 
 

Andrea Hastings, MD 

Class of 2020 

“Graduated confident and prepared. I made lifelong resident friends and 
attending colleagues I talk with daily. Super grateful for my Youngstown 
Family.” 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Armani Orihuela, MD 

Class of 2020 

“SEYH FM prepared me for my career by encompassing true family medicine. 

I am doing traditional Family Medicine and the fundamentals I learned 

everyday in residency permeate through my everyday life. The inpatient 

experience really prepares you for everyday inpatient life as a FM doctor. The outpatient 

experiences really make the transition to outpatient work seamless. I appreciated the faculty and 

their style of teaching that helped cultivate me into the Family Medicine physician I am. They were 

not only nurturing of one’s clinical skills but of life skills during my three years. I enjoyed my three 

years in the program.” 

 

 


